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September 29, 2022

Good Morning Friends,

When we were much younger, it seemed that time stood still. We couldn’t wait to graduate from high school to “get on with life”. Along the way, God has helped us adapt to the slower and faster seasons of our lives.  But, if you are like us, it feels that the days and months are zipping by with greater speed. It’s good to know that our days are in his hands. 

Let’s get one thing straight, we’re not old- just a bit older. We are grateful for the strength and capacity to keep on track with all that God has for us. Most of all, we are thankful for your partnership as we seek to honor Christ in all we do. You are a gift from above. Thank you for your loving support, prayers, and encouragement.

As we slide into the final quarter of 2022, there is so much for which to be grateful. Though these are challenging times, we are confident that God’s purposes and his promised presence are to be embraced each day. The attached update shares Uganda’s September news as well as October opportunities to meet with Pastor Andrew. We hope you can find time to connect with us at one of the various locations mentioned in the update. 

Looking forward to seeing many of you in October. 

Blessings,
Dave and Joyce

Partnerships for Training Pastors
Mechanicsburg, PA
 
You are receiving this email at your request. If you no longer desire to receive these updates, please send an email to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org .
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